
 
 

N O T I C E 
TOWN OF IROQUOIS FALLS 

 
 
 

 

MONTHLY UTILITY BILL 
 

With the ongoing Canada Post strike, we will be unable to mail your monthly Utility Invoice (Water 
and Sewer Bill). The Town will waive the late payment fee for December. 
The Town of Iroquois Falls offers the option of receiving your monthly Utility Invoice by email. To 
keep up-to-date on your invoice, please consider signing up for paperless billing and pre-authorized 
payments. 
To sign up for this, please complete the MONTHLY UTILITY INVOICES VIA EMAIL 
ENROLMENT FORM which is available on the municipal website at www.iroquoisfalls.com/forms, 
and may be returned to town@iroquoisfalls.com. 
Enrolment may also be made by sending an email to town@iroquoisfalls.com. Please include your 
name, property address, utility account number (available on your monthly bill, starting with number 
090-XXXX-XXX), telephone number, and email address in the message to ensure you are signed up 
correctly. 
You are also welcome to call Town Hall at (705) 232-5700 to request the balance of your account.  
Please keep in mind that your water meter is read on the last day of the month and bills are calculated 
the first week of the next month. (November bills are calculated the first week of December. Billing 
should be completed by December 5.) 
              Thank you. 

Dated this 27th day of November, 2024 
Maureen Reeder, Clerk 
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